
Merry Christmas Everyone!
As we draw this term to a close, 
we want to thank you for your 
continued support this term. From 
everyone at St Wilfrid’s, we want 
to wish you a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year!
Our Year 4s have been leading our 
Advent Readings this year and they 
can be found here.
Every year, we would normally join 
together for a candlelit worship on 
the last day. Like last year, we 
have recorded one instead, with 
pupils and staff reading extracts 
from the nativity and all classes 
sharing a song with us. We are 
currently having technical issues 
and hope to have it on the website 
by Monday. Once it has been 
uploaded, you will be able to find it 
here.
We return to school on 
Wednesday 5th January. 

Christmas
2021

Thank you to all the 
children who entered 
our Christmas Tree 

Decoration 
competition. Our 

winners this year are 
Freddie and Ivy in Year 

1, Joe in Year 3 and 
Esther in Year 6. 
Congratulations!

Our Reverse 
Advent Calendar
We opened the final 
doors on our 
Reverse Advent 
Calendar this week. 
Thank you everyone 
for your donations 
which have gone 
towards supporting 
the Haywards Heath 
Foodbank.

Parent/Carer Survey 2021
Thank you to everyone who 
completed our survey this year. We 
look forward to sharing the results 
with you in the new year.

https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/advent_at_st_wilfrids_2021/585940
https://www.stwilfrids-hh.school/web/candlelit_worship_2021/529262

